



26th April 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Individual Photographs

On Wednesday the 1st of May it is individual photograph day. Please can your child come in full school uniform as always and if there are siblings in school they will be photographed together.



Puzzle Tomb



All year 3 children, staff and many parents have thoroughly enjoyed their time this week in our Egyptian Escape room. Everybody had the opportunity to work as part of a team to escape from the Egyptian tomb by solving some very challenging puzzles. This activity has been really worthwhile for our children and this enrichment opportunity will support their learning and help stimulate their ideas to help them with their writing. Thank you to all the parents who made it out of the tomb.

Ramadan/Eid

Thank you to Mufti Hilal who spoke in our whole school assembly this morning about Ramadan and the festival of Eid. It is not long now before fasting begins. Please find a letter on the back of this newsletter regarding information about children fasting, especially children who are in year 6 and the important SATs.



SATs



A reminder to year 6 parents that the SAT test week will take place the week beginning the 13th of May. Children remain focused and the Daily mile and Relax kids is also helping the children to practice keeping a healthy mind and body.

ATTENDANCE



Well done to classes 4 and 12 for achieving over 96% attendance last week.

It was superb to see so many children in non uniform this Friday because of their 100% attendance.

DATES FOR NEXT WEEK

- * Monday 29th April Whole School Celebration Assembly (9am Parents Welcome)/Class 1 Linking Project with Knowsley Junior School
- * Wednesday 1st May INDIVIDUAL PHOTOGRAPHS/Class 11 Relax Kids pm
- * Tuesday 2nd May Class 10 and 12 Relax kids pm
- * Friday 3rd May Class 1's Assembly (9am Parents Welcome)